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"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long VP
Jan Palmer VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins               2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP
Board Meeting:
    June 11 2020 7:15pm.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Hey fellow Ashland Optimists! I don't know whether you have
missed being together as much as I have missed all of you, 
but I have received an update from President Missy Bonderer
and wanted to share the news with all of you. 

The Board plans to meet on June 11th at 7:15 p.m. in the 
building. Please contact Barrett by Wednesday, June 10th to 
let him know whether you are willing to attend so that he can
determine whether quorum will be possible. Social distancing
will be utilized at the meeting.

At this time, we are looking at holding Bingo June 19th 
(Team Three in the kitchen).

The earliest Saturday breakfast meeting will be scheduled for
June 20th (Bern Bonderer, Robert Blake, John Travelos- 
breakfast team).

Both of those dates may changes depending on the 
Governor's emergency declaration, which is currently 
extended through June 15th.

Letitia DenHartog

(from May 25)
Have you ever considered attending an Optimist International 
Convention? This may be your opportunity! This year's iMagine Virtual 
Convention 2020 was announced by Adrian Elcock, President of Optimist 
International. OI has developed a fun, interactive online event to bring 
great speakers and training to our living rooms.

Participants can attend group events, such as the opening ceremony and keynote 
addresses, while also creating a personalized schedule of education sessions to 
meet their individual needs. The schedule of events will be announced next week. 
There will even be opportunities to socialize with your best Optimist friends and 
network with newcomers. It’s Convention 2.0 on your couch, with no packing to do or
plane tickets to buy! The iMagine Convention will be held on Saturday, June 27 
in the morning and Sunday, June 28 in the afternoon. Each session will 
be three hours long. 

Our Eastern District Governor, Michael Boles, has announced that the 
district will cover the cost for any members who would like to register. If 
you are interested, please contact Janet Popejoy at 573-823-9927 or me 
for more information on registration.


